CAVENDISH WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

11th September 2025



Message from Headteacher:

It has been a joy to welcome everyone back for our first full week of the new school year. Dropping into lessons, I have been so impressed to

see our children embracing challenge and thriving as they stretch themselves to achieve more than they thought possible. Every minute in the classroom really does count, and our structured timetables mean that children are engaged and learning from the very start of the day until home time.

One of the highlights of this week has been the expressive arts. From the Suffolk Music Service working with Owls class, to the energy and passion of our very own (and extremely talented) Mrs Bianchi inspiring Wrens and Robins, music has filled our school with creativity and joy.

Looking ahead, we are excited to be planning our Year 5 and 6 residential to Bawdsey Manor—a wonderful opportunity for adventure, teamwork and growth. Alongside this, you will have received the timetable of dates for the year ahead. A huge thank you to Mrs Martin in the office for making sure you have these well in advance, so you can plan to join us for the special occasions that mean so much to our children.

I would also like to thank you all for your continued support with school uniform. We are so proud of how smart and ready for learning our children look each day. If you ever need any support with uniform, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Martin—we will always try to help in any way we can.

Thank you, as always, for your encouragement and partnership in giving our children the very best start.

Half term theme

Our collective worship theme for this half term is **Thankfulness**. The children have been thinking about who they are grateful for – suggestions included parents, grandparents, cousins, pets, friends and teachers.

Toast

Toast in Sudbury is holding a Christmas Cup Competition this year! Please send all entries to the office by Friday 19th September 2025.

Residential Deposit Deadline

For year 5/6 students, please see letter sent out via Arbor regarding the residential trip deposit. This requires payment by Monday (15th September 2025).

Welcome to Mrs Ruffell

Welcome to Mrs Ruffell, our new



Learning Support Assistant. Mrs Ruffell will be getting the children SAT's ready over the next academic year.